SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Monday, April 22, 2013


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT

There will be a Native American Awareness Assembly this morning at the following times:
Freshmen and Junior will be held at 9:15 and Sophomore and Seniors will be held at 10:15.  Students will be dismissed via the PA.
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There will be a Student Council Meeting tomorrow, Tuesday, April 23rd after school in Mrs. Dale’s Room 230.  Please make every effort to attend.

The next meeting for National Honor Society will be Friday, April 26th at 7:15 a.m. in the Strahl Theater. Please be prompt.
Any seniors who have not yet signed up for the graduation party must do so this week in the main office.
Attention:   Juniors and Seniors:  An admissions rep from MSU will be here on Friday, April 26th at 1:00 on the 2nd floor of the library.  See Mrs. Pink in the Counseling Office to sign up and get a pass.
Herff-Jones will be in the lobby during lunch time today with the school ring orders and to finalize cap and gown delivery. If you have a balance due you must bring it with you to receive your order.

Attention all freshmen, anyone who may be interested in running as a class officer should come to Mrs. Paulus’s room and get an informational sheet and application. All applications are due to Mrs. Paulus by April 26.

There will be a freshman class meeting on Wednesday, April 24th at 7:30 a.m. in Mrs. Paulus’ room.

Interested in a once-in-a lifetime opportunity? Stop by Miss Grusecki’s room, 161, for more information regarding the Educational Tour to London, Paris and Madrid for summer 2014. There will be a parent and student information meeting on Tuesday, April 30th at 7:00 p.m. in room 161.

Sgt. Brice of the Air Force will have a table set up in the cafeteria during lunch on Thursday, April 25th.

The YMCA is holding a 3-on-3 Youth Basketball Tournament at the Petoskey High School on Saturday, April 27th. There will be boys and girls divisions for grades 3-12. Further information and registration forms are available in the Athletic Office.

Segment II Driver Education: The next Driver Ed Segment II class will be held on April 23, 24 and 25. You must attend all three days, have had your Level I License a minimum of three months and have your Level I License with you on the first day to remain in the class. Class size is limited to 36 and is on a first come, first served basis. This is one of only a few classes remaining for this school year so don't delay.

Lunch:  	Chicken Patty on a Whole Grain Bun

Sides:		Baked Beans, Fresh Broccoli and Sliced Peaches

Ala Carte:	Pizza and a Specialty Salad with a Whole Grain Roll
 
		

		
